
International  relations  are
developing
On October 21, Hiroaki KAWABATA, Vice-President, Director, and
Professor of Aichi Prefectural University, Japan, also visited
the Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent during his visit
as an observer of the Presidential election of the Republic of
Uzbekistan. During the visit, Mr.KAWABATA got acquainted with
the activities of the university campus and agreed on future
cooperation. During the meeting, an agreement was reached on
the establishment of scientific cooperation between professors
and teachers and the implementation of a student exchange
program for students of “Information Technology”.
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